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For Friday, March 26th.

The theme for the month of March is “honesty”.

To be honest – you must tell the truth!


March is also Nutrition month! Healthy eating looks different for everyone. Always pack and take the opportunity at lunch time to eat your lunch. We all need healthy food to fuel our body and brain. Breakfast items will be available in the Student Lounge for all students starting at 8:10 a.m. until 8:40 a.m. There are many different options and we do have fresh fruit!

Our new PBIS initiative for the month of March is called “Do and Dash”. This PBIS initiative is going very well and there are many classes that have won prizes! Please keep doing the “right” thing and you class could win! Good luck.
The registration for Spring and Summer Soccer is now open. More information is on our website. 
Today is hot lunch – hope you ordered your pizza on cashless schools – it is 2 pieces for $5.00. If you forgot to order you can certainly take your chance and see if there is extra pizza for $2.50 a slice – just come to the office at lunch.
Next week is Easter EggStravaganza! On Monday break out your Easter Socks and wear them to school. 

Any student birthdays…

We are week 3 in the new duty schedule. 

Barnhill does their Best! Better Every Single Time.


